
To whom it concerns. 

 

As a Poowong resident within the promised sewerage area I am writing to add my voice for a very 
serious need to continue, with haste, and put the proposed sewerage works into the three towns that 
were promised. 

I have attended both recent meetings and feel most concerned about the health matters that have 
been raised. 

The houses in Brisbane Street in Poowong have the greatest problem and raw run offs around the 
shops have also caused concern. We were told at the meeting at Leongatha that it is unfair to ask 
other towns in South Gippsland to pay for the infrastructure for the present scheme. That is quite 
irrelevant as Poowong, Loch and Nyora have all paid for all the other schemes over the years. 

I am adding my voice to those who urge that the scheme is in place over the next five year plan and 
that the water costs are raised to pay for it. 

 

Yours, 

 

Margot Foley. 

 


